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Vice CHANCELLOR

21st Jany. 1959.

My dear Saiyidain,
Thanks for the account of your experience of the

last four months which I have read through with great
interest. You will not misunderstand me when I say that
I rarely read through a narrative as informativm yet
unassuming. A former teacher has a tendency to put a
label on things in order to pigeon-hole them in the mind
but I find it difficult to categorise your account in
this fashion. It is not anecdotal nor abstract generalisation:
"impressionistic" it may be called but that would not do full
justice,

Anyway it is delightful and that is what matters.

With best regards,
Yours ever,
MW T dhanls

(N.K.Sidhanta)

Shri K. G, Saiyidain,

Secretary, Ministry of Education,
Government of India,
New Delhi.



